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Saturday, May 27th 
     7:00 am - Mass, ( Bruce Colton † ) 

     4:00 pm - Vigil Mass, ( People of the Parish ) 

 

Sunday, May 28th 
    Pentecost Sunday 
    7:30 am - Low Mass, ( Gabriel Skalsky ) 
     9:15 am - Mass, ( Joseph Ragno † ) 

         10:45 am - Mass, ( Sr. Jacqueline Tierney † ) 
 

 Monday,  May 29th 
     7:00 am - Mass, ( Poor Souls in Purgatory) 

 

 Tuesday, May 30th 
     7:00 am - Mass, ( Poor Souls in Purgatory) 

 

Wednesday, May 31st 
     7:00 am - Mass, ( James John Gaul ) 

 

Thursday, June 1st 
     7:00 am - Mass, ( Poor Souls in Purgatory ) 
      

Friday, June 2nd 
     7:00 am - Mass, ( Helen Kloess † ) 

 

Saturday, June 3rd 
     7:00 am - Mass, ( Nancy Whitten † ) 

     4:00 pm - Vigil Mass, ( Bruce Colton † ) 

 

Sunday, June 4th 
    Trinity Sunday 
    7:30 am - Low Mass, ( Fr. Scott Jablonski ) 
     9:15 am - Mass, ( People of the Parish ) 

         10:45 am - Mass, ( John Henry and Diane Westin ) 
 

June 3rd and 4th 
 

 

Saturday– June 3rd, 4:00 pm 

 

         Sacristan: Dylan Rausch 
    Reader: Orest Kostlyna 
    Greeter / Usher: Cheryl Leik 

 

Sunday - June 4th, 9:15 am 
 

    Sacristan: Max Whitten 
    Reader: Joe Scott 
    Greeter / Usher: Tony Schroeckenthaler 

 

Sunday - June 4th, 10:45 am 

 

    Sacristan: Tom & Laura Severt 
    Reader: John Shoemaker 
    Greeter / Usher: Tom & Laura Severt 
 

If you are not able to fulfill your extraordinary  
minister role, please find a substitute. 

Liturgical Ministers Holy Mass Schedule & Intentions 

SACRAMENTAL NEEDS 

 

MASS INTENTIONS: Contact the St. Mary parish office 
at catholic@tds.net or 608.798.2111 

 

BAPTISM, MARRIAGE: We welcome you to prepare for 
and celebrate your baptism or wedding at St. Mary’s by 
contacting the Parish Office. 
 

CONFESSION: Confession is available after Daily Mass 
in the church, or anytime in the 24/7 Confessional in the 
Rectory. 

 

ANOINTING OF THE SICK: Please call Father Rick  
directly at 608.798.4644.  

Pentecost Sunday                                                     May 28, 2023 

 

PLAYGROUND CLOSED  

 
 

Although Spring is upon us, the St. Mary’s playground 
is CLOSED until further notice, awaiting repairs.  
 
For children’s safety, please do not allow them to cross 
the yellow warning tape. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

NEW Meeting Times for Council: 

 

First Tuesday of every Month *(Starting June 6th, 
2023) 

 

) 

 

ANNOUNCEMENTS ANNOUNCEMENTS 

Pentecost Sunday                                                    May 28, 2023 

Dear family, 
  
I want to share a few Into the Deep and other parish-related items with you.   
 
1. Over the past few weeks, St. Mary’s staff and the future Pastorate 19 leadership has been doing a lot of 
prep work/ behind the scenes work to prepare for July 1st and the beginning of Into the Deep implementa-
tion. In particular, Fr. Scott - who will be serving as Parochial Administrator for the Pastorate - has met with 
most of the staff members from St. Bernard, St. Peter, St. Martin, and St. Mary – to get to know us and our 
parishes. Furthermore, the Pastorate 19 Priest Team (Fr. Tait Schroeder, Fr. Brian Dulli, Fr. Michael Wan-
ta, and Fr. Scott) met with Bishop Hying to discuss various aspects of our pastorate and to begin to think 
through a new Mass/Confession schedule, which hopefully will be finalized and shared by June 1.  
 
2. One of the first issues that needed to be addressed is where each of the priests will live come July 1. All 
four incoming priests desire to live with at least one other priest (for the sake of community, to share 
meals, to be able to pray together, etc.), so after some discussion and prayer, Fr. Tait and Fr. Scott will be 
moving to the Saint Bernard rectory in Middleton, and Fr. Brian and Fr. Michael will live in the rectory at 
Saint Francis Xavier in Cross Plains. This means there will not be a priest living in the St. Mary’s rectory 
after July 1 (Fr. Scott will be working with St. Mary’s leadership after this date to discern how best to use 
the rectory). There were some practical considerations for why this setup was chosen. Fr. Tait will be 
working Tuesday-Friday at Holy Name Heights/the chancery in his role as Director of Into the Deep Imple-
mentation, so it made sense to have him live as close as possible to the chancery. Fr. Scott plans on 
keeping his primary office at Saint Francis Xavier (at least for the time being) since it is central to all of the 
parishes in the Pastorate - plus, Fr. Tait and Fr. Scott have gotten used to living together over the past few 
months. Meanwhile, Fr. Michael will be serving as the primary “chaplain” for the school students at Saint 
Francis Xavier and Saint Peter Schools, and Fr. Brian will be the priest primarily serving the TLM commu-
nity here in Pine Bluff, so it made sense for both priests to live relatively nearby.  No matter where each 
priest lives, expect to see each of them regularly throughout the pastorate, however.  
 
3. Finally, the St. Mary of Pine Bluff Pastoral and Finance Councils will keep their current members for the 
time being. Although our annual SMPB Pastoral Council Election was forthcoming, the current council has 
decided to postpone it until a single Pastorate-wide Pastoral Council is formed in the future (this same 
practice is what many other parishes through the diocese are doing). While the date for creation of a uni-
fied pastoral council has not been definitively determined, more information will be provided in due time 
when it is available (most likely sometime after the new year). Plans for a single unified Finance Council 
will also be forthcoming sometime in 2024. Once again, more information will be made available in due 
time. Thanks for your patience and understanding! 
  
In Christ,  
 
Father Rick 


